

TOWER VIEWS

May 30, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

materfamilias

divine smile out-shining all stars. raising up little ones to be true to family, to heaven, to self. yoke of love soft and solid, delicate and dynamic, anchored in your mother's strength.



Prayer Team Begins Now

If you have an e-mail address and would like to receive messages about those who are in special need of prayer, and you would be willing to pray for them, please send your e-mail address to Ashley. If you do not have an e-mail address and would like to be a part of the prayer team please let Ashley know and she will assign someone to call you when prayer requests come in.

d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Mark 2: 21,22



We thank God for the life among us of Alice Coulter, a member of this church since 1955. Our love and sympathy to her family on her death May 28.



Sara and Bob Himes, Janice Sloan, Ann Moberly, Gene Bollin and Rosemary Hardinger

Serving in the U.S. Military
Tiffany Cox - Florida
Destry Walrath - Hawaii
Tim Wright - Afghanistan
Pray for Peace

The Cub Scouts need our help!

The local cub scouts are in need of 2 liter bottles with the cap. They are doing a project this summer during camp and will need at least 150! You can bring your 2 liter bottles to the church office and the Scouts will pick them up from there. Thank you for your help!

The Homebound Visitation Team will be taking a break during the summer!



With summer being such a busy time for everyone, we are going to put the monthly visitation on hold until September. We still encourage everyone to check in and visit with our homebound members

Calendar of Events

Sunday, June 2

8:30 - Early Morning Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

5:00 - All-Church Picnic

Monday, June 3

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, June 5

10:00 - Bible Study

1:00- UMYF Open Gym



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Dick and Nancy Fleming

Duane and Carolyn Harms

Ushers - Jim and Sandi Cox

Gathering music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

10:30 - David Cummings

Children's Sermon - Larry Dawson

Altar Flowers

Each Sunday, flower arrangements for the sanctuary's chancel area are provided by members and friends of the church. There are still a few dates opened if you are interested in donating flowers. Please sign up on the flower calendar located on the bulletin board by the library, or call the church office at 885-5597.



Library Update -

During the month of May we had 13 books checked out! Don't forget about this wonderful resource that has books for all ages!

It's time to be thinking of summer and here are a few events that you might want to mark on your calendar:



All Church Picnic

Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 p.m. on the church lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and table service. Church members bring a side dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will be provided by the children of the church

Scholarships

Sunday, June 9 scholarships will be presented at the 10:30 service.

Vacation Bible School

July 8 - 12 9:00 - 11:15 a.m. for children age 4 through 5th grade

Missoula Children's Theatre

July 22 through July 27 for children who have completed kindergarten through 2013 graduating high school seniors



Dear Clinton Friends,

Thank you very much for your gift of \$1,000 for A Classic Renaissance campaign. This gift represents

completion of your very gracious pledge for this important initiative. We are thrilled with the result of all the planning and hard work that contributed to this project, and I have to smile each morning as I arrive on campus and observe the level of activity in and around Classic Hall. Students and faculty alike love this building, and I am delighted that our large rehearsal rooms can also serve as a venue for smaller concerts. It is really good to have this venerable building back in full use once again.

It will stand for many years to come as a testament to the faith and commitment for our alumni and good friends. Best wishes always.

Sincerely,

Marianne E. Inman, President Central Methodist University